
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 28, 2020) – Due to ongoing events, Port 
Authority Customer Service will be open reduced hours beginning Monday, 
March 30, 2020.

Customer Service representatives will be available 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. daily, 
including weekends. 

Representatives can be reached by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter 
@pghtransitcare or via Port Authority’s live chat service at 
www.PortAuthority.org.
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